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Hi Everyone! I was the one who walked you through using OLIS last week. I have a 

request for you and an opportunity to submit your first testimony!   

 

SB 646 would allow for parents of disabled minor children (autism, cerebral palsy, 

down syndrome, intellectual disability, etc) to be able to work as their child's 

caregiver, instead of a stranger with little to no experience or training. This means the 

world to families like mine. The hearing for this bill will be on Monday. My kiddos 

deserve the best, most qualified caregivers to support them- us! All you need to do is 

fill out a short form with the following saying, or write your own! I'll even paste it in the 

comments for easy copy and paste!  

 

Click this 

link:https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2023R1/Testimony/SHS/SB/646?area=Meas

ures 

Fill out the information in the picture and paste the letter in the text box at the bottom.  

 

Chair Gelser Blouin, Vice Chair Robinson, and Members of the Committee,  

 

Oregon's Developmentally Disabled children deserve access to the best, most 

qualified caregivers, their parents. No one knows the needs of our states most 

vulnerable children better than their parents. Please pass SB 646 out of committee.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Please comment if you submitted testimony! 


